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As a culture, we don’t want to see the tears nor do we want to see others suffer. We have lost our language for 
grief and require those in mourning to move through it quickly, efficiently and quietly. Our natural process 
requires compassion as we learn to honor, transform and integrate our grief without shame.  

The documentary film – Voices of Grief, Honoring The Sacred Journey – offers a fresh perspective on how we 
might encourage a community of compassion and empathy for the soulful journey of grief and mourning.  

Wisdom from contemporary authors, grief experts and spiritual teachers is woven through personal stories of 
loss to explore the roles of community, compassion and connection in this sacred journey.
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C R E M AT O R Y  O N  P R E M I S E S

Koch Funeral Home is making this film available for our community.  
Please check our website, www.kochfuneralhome.com, and Facebook page for more details.

Voices of Grief
HONORING THE SACRED JOURNEY

“If there is a substantial gift to be given to the world at this time in history,
it is the film’s honest exploration of the transformation of pain – 

the possibility of it and its power.”
– Paula D’Arcy


